
 

Dear All,  

 

I just wanted to take this opportunity to say a massive thank you to all the Oatlands parents for making this last year such a 

successful one. As you can see, we have raised an AMAZING amount and I am so proud to have achieved this off the back of some 

very turbulent years.  

 

Just a reminder how you can keep helping Oatlands PTA out over the summer. Link your Amazon account to Amazon Smile and 

support Oatlands School Parent Teacher Association. It’s so simple to do, if you haven’t already, please click here 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/b?node=17337655031&ref=bn_em_disb_mhtp_disb&ref_=pe_26213161_704868841  

 

Good luck to all our Y2 children who head on to new schools and I look forward to welcoming all the new parents come 

September. I hope you all have a wonderful, fun & safe summer and here’s to an even more successful academic year next year!  

 

Many thanks 

Ellie Mitchell 

PTA Chair 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/b?node=17337655031&ref=bn_em_disb_mhtp_disb&ref_=pe_26213161_704868841

